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November 22, 2023 BCC Agenda Date/Item: ______________ 

Board of County Commissioners 
Clackamas County 

Approval of a Subrecipient Blueprint Grant with Providence Willamette Falls Medical Center for 
the Better Outcomes through Bridges Program. Agreement value is $54,715.40 for 6 months. 
Funding is through Health Share of Oregon and Trillium Community Health Plans. No County 

General Funds are involved.

Previous Board 
Action/Review 

11/21/2022- Briefed at issues 

Performance 
Clackamas 

1. Ensure safe, healthy, and secure communities

Counsel Review Yes – Sarah Foreman Procurement Review No 
Contact Person Philip Mason-Joyner Contact Phone 503-742-5956

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: The Clackamas County Public Health Division (CCPHD) of the Health, Housing & 
Human Services Department requests the approval of a Non-Federal Subrecipient Blueprint Grant 
Amendment with Providence Willamette Falls Medical Center for Better Outcomes through Bridges (BOB) 
Program.  

The Blueprint for a Healthy Clackamas County is the county’s external facing initiative to help coordinate, 
connect, and align priorities for partners to collectively improve the health and quality of life for residents within 
our communities. 

The Blueprint for a Healthy Clackamas County Community Grants funds community-driven projects that can 
work to implement the identified goals, objectives, and strategies within the plan.  There is an emphasis on 
funding projects that will create coalitions in advancing health equity and trauma-informed approaches within 
specific communities in Clackamas County. 

The BOB Clackamas County Program aims to reduce Emergency Department visits for those with Medicaid 
who are experiencing mental health concerns – with a focus on BIPOC populations, those with limited English 
proficiency, those living in rural areas, and individuals with chronic health conditions.  This is in line with 
Clackamas Blueprint goals to reduce Emergency Department visits for those with Medicaid experiencing 
mental health concerns. 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends that the Board of County Commissioners approve this Agreement 
#11251. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rodney A. Cook,  
Director of Health, Housing, and Human Services 

For Filing Use Only 

















2023.10.26
10:56:11 -07'00'














	H3S #1 Providence Willamette Falls Hospital - 11251-Q.pdf
	H3S #1 PHProvidenceWillametteFallsMedicalCenterFoundation11251.pdf
	Signature Page

